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Dear Prospective Colleague 
 
I am delighted that you have shown an interest in a post at Cannock Chase High School.  
 
Cannock Chase High School is an 11-19 state funded comprehensive school with Academy 
Status and over a 900 students on roll. We have been judged as ‘good’ by Ofsted in our latest 
inspection and behavior was described as ‘exemplary’.  Our school is a vibrant and ambitious 
learning community with a relentless focus on the highest standards of academic 
achievement, personal development and equality of opportunity.  In everything we do, we 
are dedicated to reaching our school goal: ‘Achievement for All’.  We are the only school in 
Cannock and Rugeley to achieve a positive Progress 8 score for three consecutive years. 
 
Our school has a positive ethos, with strong pastoral and academic guidance and a real 
emphasis on learning.  All students are aware of their potential and that achievement is 
without limit if they make the effort.  We believe that it is a happy, safe and enjoyable place 
to be with a purposeful atmosphere, and that the learning environment we provide allows 
students to grow and develop academically, socially and personally into responsible, caring 
and confident young people. 
 
If you were to be successful, you would join a hard-working, committed team of 
professionals who are dedicated to being the best they can be in all they do.  We have a 
bespoke professional development programme that is both personalised, supportive and 
aimed at giving you the skills and knowledge to support our ethos of ‘Achievement for All’.  
Our Performance Appraisal goes beyond just measuring staff against student outcomes and 
involves a holistic judgment on the wider impact we have in our roles.  Lesson Observations 
are non-graded and solely focus on developmental targets for improvement in our teaching. 
 
We have a collective aim to raise standards which focuses on improving our collective best, 
team CCHS, and our individual best.  If you share our views and aspirations that every child 
deserves the best, please submit an application form and I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr I Turnbull 
Headteacher 


